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ACTION R8-05

TO: IEEE Region 8 Committee - October 2015
FROM: IEEE Region 8 OpCom
SUBJECT: Dissolution of the Riyadh Subsection

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY
The Riyadh Subsection belonging to the Saudi Arabia Section has been inactive for many years (only 2 officers since 1 January
2005, no reporting).

IMPLEMENTATION
The Region 8 Committee is asked to approve the dissolution of the Riyadh Subsection. The date of the dissolution should be
the 31 December 2015 pending official approval from the MGA Board.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS
The assets of the Riyadh Subsection should go to the Saudi Arabia Section.
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